
SMS text received: 
 
“Dear [Title, NAME], 

You have been identified as someone at risk of severe illness if you catch coronavirus (COVID-19). 

You are advised to stay at home at all times and avoid all face-to-face contact until the end of 

June (except from carers 

and healthcare workers who you must see as part of your medical care). 

 

Please follow the advice mentioned here bit.ly/COVIDshielding 

 

If you do not have contacts who can help support you go to www.gov.uk/coronavirus-extremely-

vulnerable 

Thanks, Natalie 

 

TO RESPOND, please follow this link: florey.accurx.com/46c9mdzd7m 

 

Tettenhall Road Medical Practice” 
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